
 

 
 

 
 

 
     Monday 2nd July 2018 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

Arrangements for Sports Day 2018 
 
Our annual Sports Day is on Wednesday 18th July. It will commence at 9.00 am 
with an Opening Ceremony and parents are invited to watch for the whole day.  
KS2 (Cherry, Elm and Willow Classes) will take part in the morning, between 9 
am and 12noon and KS1 (Oak, Sycamore and Maple Classes) will compete in 
the afternoon, between 1 pm and 3 pm.  
 
A race for pre-school children will take place straight after lunch – all pre-
schoolers very welcome! However, a polite reminder that toddlers must be 
supervised by adults and should stay in the spectators’ area, away from the 
race track during all other events. 
 
Lunch arrangements  
 
Lunchtime will be between 12 noon and 1 pm. 
At lunchtime, parents are invited to join their children for a picnic lunch on the 
field. We will not be catering for hot lunches on Sports Day.   
 
If your child is in years R-2 or eligible for Free School Meals, please select a 
packed lunch option from the menu that has just been uploaded to school 
gateway. All bookings must be made by Wednesday 11th July to allow the 
kitchen time to order the correct quantities. Unfortunately we will be unable 
to cater for any late orders and a lunch will need to be provided from home.  
 
Children in years 3-6, not in receipt of Free School Meals, will need to bring a 
packed lunch on this day. All bookings for hot meals made in advance have 
been cancelled so you will not be charged. 
 
 



An opportunity to sample the new Autumn Term menu 
 
During the lunch time break, our school meals 
provider Edwards and Ward will be hosting a 
preview of dishes from the new Autumn Term 
2018/19 menu for parents and their children to 
sample. Please do take the opportunity to visit 
the school hall and taste what will be on offer. 
 
 
PE kit, sunhats, sun cream & water bottles 
 
Finally, please ensure that all children have their PE kits in school on Sports Day 
and sun hats as appropriate. If the weather remains hot, please ensure 
children have applied sun cream. It is also essential that children have water 
bottles in school on this day.  
 

We look forward to a sunny, action-packed day, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Wren 

PE Subject Leader 
 
 
 
 


